
New Hampton Elementary March 2020 board report 
 

● Parent Teacher Conference coming up  March 17,19 
● PBIS quarterly celebrations took place March 16 
● ESSA teams  working hard on their action plans - RDG-looking at interventions, 

SEBH-looking at universal screener, Math- looking at interventions 
● Safety Care training(de escalation techniques) March 26 with instructional 

coaches and Karen 
● Setting up ISASP for April for Grades 3,4 
● March 2-6 Kids and Staff celebrated Read Across America Week 
● Student Assistance Team continues to meet every other Thursday to problem 

solve students- the process seems to be working well- started in January. 
 

 
 


